CLUB PEILE SEARCOG

Shercock GAC feels it is important to recognise the achievements and successes of our underage players.
One of the best ways to do this is to publish photographs and details of our achievements online and in the
local press. We take the issue of child safety very seriously. Our duty of care to our young players is
paramount and this form of publicity must be carefully monitored to ensure it is consistent with Child
protection guidelines.

For this reason, we ask parental consent to take action and team photographs of their children and
for permission to use the press and online media to promote our underage teams.

We will ensure that a coach is present whenever photos are being taken.
We will only use team and action photos on our Facebook page.

Action and individual photographs will only be used, with individual parental consent, prior to the
inclusion in any local press.

I have read the conditions of use and consent to my child/children’s photographs being used. If there is a
change to my decision | will inform the club.






